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To, 

All IMPS Member Banks 

Madam/ Dear Sir, 
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June 13, 2019 

Sub: IMPS - PGP Encrypted file exchange in back office system between NPCI and banks 

We refer to our circular no NPCI/IMPS/2019-20/90 dated 26th April, 2019 on the above subject 

wherein it was communicated that the PGP encryption process would be implemented from 

15th June, 2019. 

We are still in the process of testing, implementation etc of the PGP tool and hence the Go live 

date will be delayed. 

The revised Go live date will be communicated separately. 

For any queries or clarification, please contact the following officials: 

Name e-mail ID Contact number 

Narinder Kaur narinder.kaur@nQci.org.in 8297027000 

Rajendra Maurya rajendra.maur�a@nQci.org.in 9820626159 

Thanking you and looking forward to your continued support. 

SD/-

Ram Sundaresan 

Chief Operations & Run Technology 

1001A, The Capital, B Wing, lO'h Floor, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Sandra CE), Mumbai 400 051. 

T: +91 22 40009100 F: +91 22 40009101 www.npci.org.in 

CIN: U74990MH2008NPL189067 

Yours faithfully, 


